
From: Lee Bright <info@brightforsenate.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/16/2013 10:00:07 AM
Subject: You're invited to Greenville

You are cordially invited to an evening with

Lee Bright 
for U.S. Senate

Greenville Evening Reception

Please join Rhonda and Jeff Hilderbran

on

Tuesday, September 24th 2013

from

6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

at

105 Meilland Drive 
Greenville, South Carolina 29650

Contributions are appreciated and welcomed at one of the levels below:

Co-Host ($2,600)
Benefactor ($1,000)

Sponsor ($500)
Patron ($250)
Ticket ($50)
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RSVP to Lindsey Paulsen at (703) 899-1543 or at lindsey.paulsen@hotmail. 
com
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